
 

 

 

 

Jet Class Newsletter 

20.05.22 

What have we been learning? 

It’s been yet another busy week in Jet Class.  The children have 
been enjoying the warmer weather and we are trying to get outdoors 

to do some outside learning whenever we can.  Practise for Sports 
Day has begun and the children have been choosing and practising 

their races.   

In History we have been learning all about the history of Wickwar.  
The children have been learning the significance of why our school 
house names are Weavers, Potters, Archers and Brewers. We have 
also been finding who Alexander Hosea was and why our school is 

named after him. 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In English the children have been using our class book, The Three 
Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig, to write diary entries from the 

Pig’s perspective.  It has been wonderful to see the children so 
engaged in creative writing and use their imaginations.  

In DT we have been working with clay and using our sculpting 
techniques to create Little Red Riding Hood’s basket, one of the 

Three Little Pigs or one of the Three Bears.  The children worked 
very hard and we’re sure you’ll agree they look fantastic! 

    

  

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

In Maths we will be wrapping up our 
unit of learning on multiplication and 
carrying out some ‘mini assessments’. 

 
In English we will be introducing 

editing skills to look at how we can 
improve a section of our writing.  We 
will be focusing on exciting language 
choices and using adjectives to make 

our writing more descriptive. 

Home Learning 
 

Please continue to support your child 
with their home reading and by 

practising the new phonics screening 
sheets that are coming home tonight.  

These will also be uploaded onto 
Google classroom 

 
Important Dates 

Sports Day  
Wednesday 6th June 

 


